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Dr. Rony KLUGER – General Secretary of IBSSA completed a day long intensive work shop with Dr. Alexander CACH 
– Country Representative of IBSSA for Czech Republic and leader of the very successful Graddo A.S., on the 19th November 
2001 at the city of Zlin, Czech Republic. 
 
Dr. KLUGER visited the HQ of the Graddo Company and also the famous Graddoland. The meetings with Dr. CACH and his 
senior staff were very successful and promising for future development and cooperation. 
The outcome of the meeting marathon is a basic agreement of opening an official Training Center of Anti Terror and Security 
Sciences at Graddoland and the European HQ of the International Budo Academy. 
Graddoland is the most beautiful and most sophisticated training center with the ideal environment for training and learning 
process. The Educational Center will serve as a multi functional training and higher educational institute. 
Dr. CACH and Dr. KLUGER published the plan of this unique institute, in a very well organized press conference, with very 
active participation of the Local Press, TV and Radio representatives. The highlight of the press conference was a surprise 
demonstration of knife fighting demonstrated by Dr. KLUGER and Dr. CACH at dr. Alexander Cach’s private Dojo.  
 
The first courses will start at May 2002 at the new institute with a top class, international professional staff. 
 
The success of the meeting is very positive for IBSSA for future development. 
A basic agreement has been signed between Graddo A.S. and the International Budo Academy. 
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